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Board Members are as follows: 

Nicole Dommer – President – nicoledommer@gmail.com 

Cindy Borrego – Secretary 

Terri Haggerty – Vice President 

Joe Cortese – Treasurer 

 

 

Upcoming Board Meeting 

July 24th at 6:00pm at 1024 Wyndham Way and via Zoom 

Please email Nicole Dommer with any feedback.  I am happy to listen.  

 

 

Ponds 

 

We are working very hard on maintaining the ponds. 

The pond company was on site 5-9-2024 and they noticed “a  

heavy presence of grass clippings in all three ponds”. 

 

Please do NOT allow grass clippings in the ponds as this 

completely negates our efforts.   

 

Please see attached documentation regarding grass  

clippings that can be provided to your lawn service.   
 

 

 

Association website 

Our website is https://huntingtontrails.org/ 

Here you will find information about: 

Upcoming events and meetings, Minutes from past board meetings, 

HOA Documents including Articles of Incorporation,  

Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions, and the HOA By-Laws. 

 

Please note these documents are designed to maintain the quality of community living and protect 

property values. 
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